Agreed Report from Board Meeting Jan 24th 2022

A meeting took place on January 24th at 6.30 pm
Plans for the upgrade of our school yard were discussed. A few issues need to be cleared up before they are presented to the school community.
Covid Guidelines will remain in place until February 28th at the earliest.
Our job sharing arrangement will continue for the school year 2022/2023
Enrolments are invited for the school year 2022/2023. Contact the office or download forms from the website.
